
We extend our sympathy to Dr. Kent Kurtz, our executive 
director, and his family, in the deaths of his mother over the 
Memorial Day weekend, and an uncle in late April, 
Dr. Kurtz is returning to Davis, IL for his annual vacation and 
can be reached at: P.O. Box 101, Davis, XL 61019-0101, (815) 
865-5691 or via the office in Upland at (714) 981-9199. . 

Be Sure To Let Us Know! 
Please send address c o r r e c t i o n t o : 

S T M A 
400 N. M o u n t a i n A v e n u e , Sui te 301 

U p l a n d , C a l i f o r n i a 91786 

Welcome To 
The Team 

STMA is happy to announce the appointment of Melissa A. 
Merritt to the position of Operations Assistant. Melissa began 
work in April and is STMA's first full-time employee. She 
served as an officer on the STMA Board from 1984-1986 and 
brings to the association eight years experience in various 
grounds maintenance positions including athletic facilities and 
campus grounds. Most recently she was employed by the City 
of Anaheim Golf Course Division. 

Each member will hear from Melissa very soon as mem-
bership dues are now DUE! Your dues invoice will be mailed in 
the next few weeks. Deadline for payment is July 31,1988. 
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